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November 1, 2013 
 
BY EMAIL & COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2012-0109  
Brantford Power Inc. – 2013 Cost of Service Application 

Energy Probe – Confidentiality Submissions 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 3, issued by the Board on October 28, 2013, these are the 
Submissions of Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) with respect to Brantford 
Power Inc.’s request for confidentiality treatment over a copy of a Loan Agreement between itself 
and RBC, requested as part of Interrogatory 5-SEC-18 in the EB-2012-0109 proceeding.  
 
Energy Probe has reviewed the submissions of the School Energy Coalition (SEC) in its letter to 
the Board of today’s date. Without repeating the submissions of SEC here, Energy Probe wishes 
to inform the Board that it supports the position of SEC in this Matter. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Paul Kwasnik, Brantford Power (By email) 

Heather Wyatt, Brantford Power (By email) 
 James C. Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (By email) 
 Mark Rubenstein, Counsel to School Energy Coalition (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Consultant to Energy Probe (By email) 
  Interested Parties (By email) 


